R E P O R T S Regular Council Meeting 1986 March 17

THE CORPORATION OF THE DISTRICT OF BURNABY

TO: MEMBERS OF THE COUNCIL

RE: PROPOSED TWINNING WITH LOUGHBOROUGH

Madam and Gentlemen:

Council will recall that at a reception held on 1985 August 07 for the visitors from Loughborough, the Chairman of the Loughborough Twinning Committee indicated her Committee's support for a Sister Town relationship between Loughborough and Burnaby. At that time, Council was provided the opportunity of reviewing a draft copy of the proposed "Friendship Agreement".

For the further information of Council, arrangements have now been made for the formalities to take place on the same day (Tuesday, May 06) as we are privileged to have the Prince and Princess of Wales visit Burnaby.

The principals who will be involved in the Twinning Ceremony, will be arriving from Loughborough just prior to May 06. They are the Mayor, Chief Executive Officer and the Chairman of the Loughborough Twinning Committee.

I would recommend that Council approve the amount of \$3,500. for the estimated expenditures that will be incurred in achieving our goal, and that this amount be charged to Budget Code No. 40 00001 0007.

Respectfully submitted,

Filliam A Lewarne

INTERNAL DISTRIBUTION:

: - AGENDA 1986 MARCH 17

: - COPY - MUNICIPAL MANAGER

- DIRECTOR FINANCE